
From: Keonya Jackson <kejackson94@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 10:31 PM 
To: Susan Tumey 
Subject:Re: Available receipts from 3326 Indiana Ave 
Attachments: Screenshot_20200812-222639_Messages.jpg 
 
I will send a photo of the letter you as well and I am going to attempt to write her and hope she returns 
to me but I am not holding my breath for it and by the end of the month I might have some more receipts 
for my repairs/renovations. But I am available for the board meeting as well. Thank you all! 
-Keonya Jackson 
 
 
 
On Wed, Aug 12, 2020, 4:10 PM Susan Tumey <stumey@edckc.com> wrote: 
 
Ms. Jackson, 
  
Dan Moye, the director of the LCRA, advises that we will need to get authorization from our Board to grant 
the exemption.  Are you available between 9:30 a.m. and noon via video or teleconference for our next 
Board meeting on Wednesday, August 26, 2020?  You wouldn’t have to be available during the entire 
time, just during the Board’s discussion regarding the exemption.  LCRA staff plans to recommend that 
you receive the exemption. 
  
Can you provide any documentation from Ms. Crawford, showing her refusal to communicate with or 
provide you with receipts demonstrating the work done on the house prior to your ownership?  Or any 
other communication from Ms. Crawford regarding the property?  Please provide the additional 
documentation by noon on Wednesday, August 19.   
  
If you have any questions, please let me know.   
  
  
SUSAN TUMEY  
Administrative Assistant for Chapter 353  
+ Land Clearance for Redevelopment Authority   
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